Telephone:
Mountview 2961

9 THE GROVE
HIGHGATE VILLAGE
LoNDON, N. 6
August l1lst 1931

Dear Mr de Lsawzlo,

I have just relurned from Budapest and called
on my way st Vienna where I received your very kind letter
and cards of introduction. Iam so very sorry that I was
unable to use them this time. But I am returnidg to Buda-
pest in November to broadficast and to pley publicly with
orchestra, and I shall have great pleasure in using the
cards then, We shall be back in London in October, and
I hope very much to arrange for you and your wife to dine
here with us before Iigo abreed again,

With kindest regards to you both,
Yours very sincerely,



